
 

 

 

 

 

 

Subject: HMRC issues our members with the wrong tax codes! 

Since launching our Tax Code Review service last June, over 400 members have now applied to have their tax codes 
checked for errors. 

We are still astonished to see that nearly  55% of the members who’ve completed the review have found they had been 
given the wrong tax code by HMRC and were entitled to a tax refund. The average refund so far is £157.85 each although 
some members have had over £450 back! 

As we’re now in the new tax year, HMRC will have issued you with a new tax code. If you’ve not checked it, along with the 
codes they issued you in each of the last 4 years now’s the time to do so.  

With over half our members getting money back, if you have not used this service yet, The British Transport Police 
Federation are pleased to give you the chance to discover if you are due a tax refund. 

 

The main points to note are:  

• The review will be completely FREE 

• If you receive a tax refund, there is a fee of £38 if your refund is less than £100, or 38p for 

each £1 refunded if you receive more than £100 (if for any reason your refund is under £38, 

there will be nothing more to pay) 

• Any refund you receive for a current year and paid directly into your wages will be free of 

charge 

• You keep all the money you save in future years if they correct your current tax code 

• In the rare case they believe you owe more tax, the Tax Refund Company will not inform HMRC 

• If you have received a demand for underpaid tax from HMRC in the last 4 years, contact The Tax Refund 

Company as it may be wrong 

To discover if you are due some money back, apply 
 

here. 

Act now and get your money back. 
 
 
Graham Poyser 
Treasurer 
 

Any Questions? 
Call the Tax Refund Company Customer Service Team on  

0161 968 7345 (Mon - Fri, 9am -5pm) 

http://www.taxrebates.com/ref/btpe�

